
For Your Awareness – Upcoming 
Security Review 

The security team wants you to be aware of 
our upcoming security review with the 
Defense Counterintelligence and Security 
Agency (DCSA). 

During DCSA’s time here, they will be visiting 
different areas of our facility and may 
conduct interviews with employees.  

To prepare for the review, ensure you are up 
to date on your training and you are familiar 
with security policies and regulations related 
to your daily work tasks. 

Please reach out to your supervisor or the 
security team for further information or  
assistance in preparation.  

Upcoming Security Review 
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